From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Tuesday, 8 March 2022 5:18 pm
To: Have your Say
Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.
First name

Elaine

Last name

Wilson

Email address

Suburb

Redwood, Christchurch

Phone number

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

15— 24 years old



Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No

Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 2: $2 flat fare for adults and $1.20 for children across bus zones 1, 2 and 3

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.

| have bussed 5 days a week for about the last 7 years. | feel that Option 2 provides the best way to
encourage people to bus. It means that everyone has a chance for their fare to be reduced and evened
out. In Christchurch City the parking cost keeps going up however for Adults the buses are still not cheap
enough to outway the convenience of driving into town. To increase the amount of people bussing there
needs to be an incentive and making it only four dollars is that as compared to parking people will save
money. More people bussing might also mean that more bus routes or frequent busses could be
implemented making it more attractive to everyone.

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Email



